
 

 

1919 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20006 
202-955-0095 /      @BecketLaw 
www.becketlaw.org 

December 20, 2024 

 

Scott S. Harris 

Clerk of the Court 

Supreme Court of the United States 

One First Street, N.E. 

Washington, DC 20543 

 

Re:  Mahmoud v. Taylor, No. 24-297 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 

I am counsel of record for Petitioner in the above-captioned case. The petition for a 

writ of certiorari was docketed on September 16, 2024, and the response was filed on 

December 18, 2024. Petitioners by this letter waive the 14-day waiting period under 

Rule 15.5 and respectfully ask that the briefing be distributed on December 24 for 

consideration at the January 10 conference.  

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

       
      Eric S. Baxter 

      Counsel of Record for Petitioners 

   

 

 

cc: Alan Schoenfeld, Counsel for Respondents 


